# malaria **consortium**

disease control, better health

# Biting Back

April 2010



## Malaria: blood, sweat and tears - a unique photo exhibition at the UN to commemorate World Malaria Day

Malaria Consortium, the Roll Back Malaria Partnership and Vestergaard Frandsen. worked in partnership to support the creation of a moving and powerful exhibition by award-winning photographer Adam Nadel. Mr Nadel travelled to a number of malaria endemic countries, including Nigeria, Uganda and Cambodia, building up a poignant portfolio of images for the exhibition. Visit our website to find out more and to see some of the amazing photos.



### Cycling solo through Africa

An intrepid 22 year old, Adam Wolley, is taking on the challenge of a lifetime, cycling the length of Africa solo on a seven-month journey to raise money for us. He has raised over £7,000 so far but is determined to reach £10,000. Please support him.



#### Orphans get malaria protection

"He was just skin and bone when he arrived. He was at death's door. Julio is such a happy boy now." Malaria Consortium delivers nets to help protect 65 orphans from malaria at a mission in Mozambique.

#### Other News...

- World Malaria Day April 25
- Global Fund pushes more financial support in treating malaria
- Malaria Consortium Annual Review 2008-9

## International Development Journalism Competition 2010

Entries into the third annual International Development Journalism Competition will close at the end of April. If you are a British resident, enter now!

#### Malaria drug resistance in SE Asia

Despite significant advancements in the control of malaria in Southeast Asia, greater awareness and funding is desperately needed to address an alarming increase in resistance to the best malaria drugs. Visit our new website section and find out more.



Donate



**Support Us** 



About Us

Please add <a href="mailto:newsletter@malariaconsortium.org">newsletter@malariaconsortium.org</a> to your address list to ensure you receive this email. If you would like a friend to receive this newsletter, email <a href="mailto:newsletter@malariaconsortium.org">newsletter@malariaconsortium.org</a> with their email address in the subject line. If you wish to unsubscribe, please email <a href="mailto:newsletter@malariaconsortium.org">newsletter@malariaconsortium.org</a> with 'remove' in the subject line. Photography Credits: Top row: Adam Nadel; Second row: Malaria Consortium, Adam Wolley, William Daniels